
 

 

Walla Walla Cruiser’s Car Club       Minutes          May 1, 2018 

 

Location:  Clarette’s Restaurant             Number in attendance:  24 

 

In the absence of President, Rocky Rodenberg, Secretary, Marcie Odom 

called the meeting to order at 6:45 pm. 

 

Corrections to the April Minutes:  None given and approved. 

 

Correspondence:  Marcie Odom received info for Dayton All Wheel’s 

Weekend June 15-17, also Pac. NW Mustang Show Richland, May 26-27 

Also Glennda Hargrave stated that the Post Falls, ID show will be July 

20-21 and she will report back with more information. 

 

Old Business:   

1.  Maggie Yount and Laura Louise Rosenfelt reported that they gave our 

donation to the WWCC Auto Body Program . 

****2.   Yard Sale - Linda Newton took the floor to take a count of how 

many had items to donate and the count was very small.  Please see note at 

the bottom!! 

 

New Business: 

1.  Mike Charlo informed us of the Cinco de Mayo parade in 

Milton-Freewater May 5
th

.  He asked that those interested in participating to 

park at  

North Main & 8
th
 (church) at 10:00am with the parade starting at 11:00am. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

1.  Waitsburg Car Show May 19
th

, 10:00am-3:00pm  $10.00 

2.  Moses Lake Car Show May 26
th
, check website for more info 

3.  Linda Newton said the Wet Westies VW van campout will be Mother’s 

Day weekend and all are invited to come out to Rooks Park and visit. 

4.  Maggie Yount said the WW Veteran’s home would like to have us out 

there July 14
th
 and she will secure more information. 

 

Next meeting:  Home of Linda Newton  June 5
th
, 177 Russet Rd.,  Potluck. 

50/50 Winner:  Glennda Hargrave $18.00 

Secretary, Marcie Odom adjourned the meeting at 7:02pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 



 

 

Marcie Odom, Secretary 

 

 

***Yard Sale 

Per Linda Newton, “After the meeting it was determined that people did not 

have many donations for the sale at this time.  We have decided to postpone 

our yard sale until September.  This will give members more time to search 

for donations and treasures for our sale.  We will have our yard sale at a 

private residence (her house) instead of the parking lot which will make it 

even more fun.  Our yard sale is how we make money for our charity 

donations--even a smaller sale will be beneficial.  This will give you time to 

do spring cleaning and start saving for our fall sale.  Donuts will be waiting 

for you when you deliver your items. 

             Linda Newton and yard sale crew” 

 

Don’t forget to check the website for car show information!!!!! 

 

 


